St. Louis Site Remediation Task Force

November 13, 1996

Thomas Grumbly
Under Secretary
U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20585

Dear Mr. Grumbly:

MEETING WITH ST. LOUIS SITE REMEDIATION TASK FORCE TO DISCUSS CLEANUP RECOMMENDATIONS FOR THE ST. LOUIS FUSRAP SITE

I am delighted to learn that you will be meeting with me and the St. Louis Site Remediation Task Force on Friday, November 22, 1996, in St. Louis to discuss our recommendations for remediating the St. Louis Site. I speak for the entire Task Force when I say that we all are anxious to hear DOE's response to our final report.

Perhaps my biggest challenge was bringing this group to consensus, but I won't feel that my task is completed until I bring closure to your challenge of August 8, 1994, when you established the Task Force. Toward that end, I would like to arrange, and accompany you on, any additional meetings with local officials that may be appropriate. Please call me at home at Redacted - Privacy Act (Fridays and evenings) to discuss details of your visit.

Thank you again for the opportunity to be involved in this important initiative. I look forward to speaking with you soon and seeing you next Friday.

Sincerely,

Sally P. Price

Chair

00-2196

Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program (FUSRAP)

ADMINISTRATIVE RECORD

for the St. Louis Site, Missouri



U.S. Department of Energy